MEMO

August 1, 2017

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to tell you that I have received seven donations to the Harrison Food Pantry in the amounts of:

- \$365 from a collection jar at Pizza 2000
- \$50 from the Joy of Travel LLC
- \$50 from Luciana DiMarco Paris
- \$25 from Gilbert and Francine Fishman
- \$25 from Gordon-Striar Enterprises LTD
- \$25 from Susan Petit Ponte
- \$15 from Roger and Sondra Eichel

I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini Director of Community Services